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LEVENTHAL SENTER & LERMAN PLLC
January 28, 2004

RAUL R. RODRIGUEZ E-MAIL
(202) 416-6760 RRODRIGUEZ@LSL-LAW.COM

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12™ Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re:  Oral Ex Parte Communication
Application of Maritime Telecommunications Network, Inc.
Call Sign E010332
FCC File No. SESLIC2001113002259

Dear Ms. Dortch:

This letter provides notice that on January 28, 2004 the IB staff members copied below
initiated a teleconference with Mr. John Forsey of Telesat Canada, Dr. Robert Hanson, Vice
President of Regulatory Affairs, Maritime Telecommunications Network, Inc., and undersigned
counsel to ask the parties a question regarding subject application. In particular, Mr. Howden
wanted to know whether a minus sign was missing from mathematical figures provided in a
filing in connection with this application. The parties did not provide an answer but agreed to
review the filing and to provide a prompt response.

Pursuant to Section 1.1206(b) of the Commission’s Rules, the original and one copy of
this letter are submitted for inclusion in the file of the above-referenced application.

Please direct any questions to undersigned counsel.

Respectfully submitted,

Raul-RRodrigue
Counsel to Maritime Telecommunications Network, Inc.

RRR/1jc

cc by e-mail: Mr. Bill Howden
Ms. Andrea Kelly
Mr. John Forsey




